May 29, 2003

The design development should be completed this week with the construction documents completed on June 16th. 

Bidding is planned to be completed by July 14th and the construction completed by September 8th. 

We have the design contract for total completion of the tot lot and we have the budget to complete it this year. 

Please also bear in mind that I was just advised today that the Town will only complete the grading, irrigation and temporary ground cover until such time as a HOA is formed and prepared to take over the maintenance.

Ground cover will be some type of dry land grass that does not need irrigated and will be replaced with the blue grass sod when the timing is right.

I do not know what happens if a HOA is not organized. That will be between the Board of Trustees and the home owners.
